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Gary Gardner

From: Scott Ferguson [dsfrrr@bel[sguth.net]
Sent:  Thursday, October 20, 2011 5:09 PM

To: Gary Gardner

Cc: Joe Anderson; Glenn Salyer

Subject: Additional Work at Haley Pike .
Gary,

After we buried the 6-inch line from the pond to the sewer line, Glenn got worried
that without reconstitution of the erosion control on the bare backfill that we
would experience soil washing away and be at odds with your construction
department and the Division of Water. To this end, and since rainy weather was
predicted soon after the line was covered, Glenn went ahead and seeded and
strawed the disturbed area over the 6-inch. When I brought it to his attention
that no line item in the contract addressed this issue we found ourself in a
dilemma.

With the 6-inch line we used 7 bags of seed, 50 bails of straw, a straw blower
rental, and 27 man hours to complete the task. Cost of this activity, and I stress
cost because we have no profit in it, is $1,300.00. The 4-inch line backfill, which
erosion control has not been completed on yet, will be another $700.00 based
upon the comparable size.

This brings our total cost to $2,000.00.

This had to be done and was an oversight on both of our organizations

behalf. We would appreciate your efforts in reimbursing the $2,000.00. Please
contact me with questions and/or methods to accomplish this.

Thanks

D. Scott Ferguson
Senior Project Manager
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RED RIVER RANCH
1499 Maple Street
Stanton, KY 40380
(502) 301-0206 Cell
(606) 663-9625 Office
(606) 663-9653 Fax
dsfrrr@bellsouth.net

From: Gary Gardner <ggardner@Iexingtonky.gov>
Date: Thu, 20 Oct 2011 07:51:40 -0400
To: Marisa Abner <rrractrec@bellsouth.net>

10/24/2011




